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As this is my first report to council since taking office in January 2013 I 

don’t have a lot to report. 

 

In September I attended the Provincial Training at Swanwick.  Which I 

found very helpful and met other people who would be taking new post in 

January. 

 

We hosted the brilliant Bolton Archdeaconry Road show on 16
th
 March at 

St. Catherine’s Church, which was well attended and well received. I 

have also had 2 meetings with Catherine, Maureen and the other 

Archdeaconry President’s with regard to the Archdeaconry Concerts.   

These seem as though they will be a good evening.  The Bolton concert 

will be on 9
th
 August  

 

I hear that some of the Branches will be  supporting the Malawi M’mawa 

on 6
th
 April.  I hope that the events are well supported and raise the funds 

that are needed for Sodor and Man to support the Literacy Project in 

Malawi. 

 

Christine Faulkner  

Bolton Archdeaconry President  


